
 
 

 
 
 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

In observance of the Christmas and New Year’s Holidays, Empire Container Freight Station Inc. 

will be closed on the following days.  Our office & warehouse operations will resume normal 

business hours below. 

 

• Tuesday December 24th, 2024 

Open – Normal Operations 

Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 

Office: 8am – 5pm 

 

• Wednesday December 26th, 2024  

CLOSED – Christmas Holiday Observed 
 

 

• Thursday December 26th, 2024 

Open – Normal Operations 

Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 

Office: 8am – 5pm 
 

 

• Tuesday December 31st, 2024 

Open – Normal Operations 

Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 

Office: 8am – 5pm 
 

• Wednesday January 1st, 2025 

CLOSED – New Year Holiday Observed 
 

 

• Thursday January 2nd, 2025 

Open – Normal Operations 

Warehouse Pick-Up: 6am – 5pm 

Office: 8am – 5pm 

 

 

 

From all of us at Empire CFS Inc., we wish you & family a joyous holiday season. Thank you for 

your continued support and we look forward to serving you in the new year. 


